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So here we go again in opposition of Senate Bill 1154. There have been some 

changes to it, but it’s still not enough. The Oregon governor needs to leave our land 

and water rights alone. This is overreach and ignoring our fourth amendment rights 

we the people put you in office And you work for us. All of this behind the scenes 

work on this bill and most Oregonians know nothing about it. It’s not fair to pass bills 

when most of the majority don’t even know this is going on. We are not all guilty of 

polluting the ground water so we should not be penalized. I am still in opposition of 

this bill. It still needs more work. 


